To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: The desecration of StoneHenge.
Date: 03 April 2022 00:51:49

Dear Secretary of State,
I think it 1s an abomination to desecrate the site at Stonehenge in this way and who knows

what archaeological history will be lost forever. there must surely be a better way to
accomplish this task than to have two enormous great cuttings on each side of the site.
Regards

Philip Mansfield

6 arvlls Park,






